
25 August 2021

AWANA
COVID-19 Protocol

The following protocol should be followed for all 
children and volunteers attending AWANA this year at 

New Life Family Worship
Ask person dropping child[ren] off, if any cold symptoms (runny nose, 
cough, difficulty breathing). If none, then take temperature; if under 

100.4, it is okay for them to participate.
Please encourage hand washing whenever appropriate throughout the 

evening.

The wearing of masks is a matter of personal preference for both 
volunteers and children. If you are a volunteer and are sick, 

please stay home.

***This protocol is meant to be simple and straightforward. 
There need not be any debate in regard to a child attending. 

Please just follow the protocol and if any issues arise 
immediately contact the Pastor or another Elder.


